Alcohol Policy

Summary

University policy on possession of alcohol in student housing facilities.
Purpose

To provide guidance on possession of alcohol in student housing facilities.
Policy

Alcohol Policy

As Clearview and Broadway Crossing are primarily reserved for traditional-age first year
students, consumption or possession of alcohol by guests or assigned residents, regardless of
legal drinking age, is not permitted at any time in or around the facilities. Possession of alcohol
containers for decorative purposes is strictly prohibited, as bottles may be considered evidence
of consumption.

In Columbus Hall, The Courtyard, Oglethorpe, Yancey at One Arsenal, and Rankin student
housing units, alcoholic beverages may be consumed by residents and guests of legal drinking
age in the privacy of the apartment. Residents who are under the legal drinking age may not
host guests who are in possession of alcohol.

Unless all assigned residents of the unit are of legal drinking age, alcohol must be stored and
secured within the owner’s bedroom and may not be stored in areas accessible to all residents
of the unit.

Residence Life staff and the CSU University Police reserve the right to require verification of the
ages of any guest and the host resident (s) will be held accountable for the action of their
guest(s). Kegs, “drinking fountains”, or other common containers are not allowed at any time in
or around the residential facilities.

Related USG Policy
N/A
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Responsible Authority

Director, Residence Life



